
 

Newsletter – March 2020 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Welcome back to the spring term 4.  Now that March is here, the days are starting to get longer 
and there are definitely signs that spring is here!  As always we have a packed half term so 
please make sure you write down any dates which affect you. Remember you can look at the 
calendar on the school websites too. 
 

School Meals 
A child’s meal is - £2.10, so a week costs £10.50. The cost of school meals for the Spring half 
term is - £52.50 (5 weeks). 
School meals must be paid for in advance, you may either pay weekly, monthly or for the whole 
half term.  Money must be sent in a clearly labelled envelope, thank you. 
 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 pupils are still receiving universal free school meals so there is no 
need to pay. 
 
Please ensure any money owed this term is paid in full, a text reminder has been sent. 
 

Joint Events in February 

QEGS: Y3/4 Gymnastics (03/02/20) 
The children who attended this event took part in several different gymnastic activities, including 
going on the trampolines!  The children had a great time and took part in the activities with 
enthusiasm.  Thank you parents for your support. 
 

Cross-Country (08/02/20) 
A huge well done to Poppy, who attended the area cross-country competition at QEGS. She did 
fabulously well, coming fourth overall and is now through to the national round, which takes 
place in Loughborough! Congratulations!  
 

Celebration Assembly 
Thank you to all the parents who join us for Celebration Assembly at each school.  The children 
enjoy showing you what they have been learning. 
 

Show and Share (14/02/20) 
It was fantastic to welcome so many parents into school today to look at the work the children 
have completed so far this year.  We hope you enjoyed seeing what they have been doing. 
 

Joint Day (21/02/20) 
Today both schools spent the day at LLPS. The children worked in three groups during the day. 
Miss Harris worked with Reception and Year 1; Mrs Thomas worked with Years 2 and 3; Mrs 
McManus worked with Years 4, 5 and 6.  Over the day the children took part in three sessions.  
BACT staff delivered first aid training to the children.  Then our staff delivered an online safety 
session and a mental health session. 
 

  



Joint Events in March 

Celebration Assembly 
Please join us to celebrate the learning the children have achieved during the week at school. 
 
March – 6th, 13th, 20th, 27th 
April – 3rd 
  

World Book Day (05/03/20) 
A letter with further information for today was sent out before half term.  We are looking forward 
to welcoming our visitors on the day and seeing all of the outfits! 
 

QEGS: World Book Day for Year 5 (06/03/20) 
A letter with further information for today was sent out before half term.  I am looking forward to 
spending the day at QEGS with our year 5 children. 
 

Sport Relief (13/03/20) 
Our school councils in each school are planning how we are going to raise money for sport 
relief, look out for more information. 
 

QEGS: KS1 Dance Festival (26/03/20) 
Our Garden Class pupils from both schools will spend the day at QEGS. They will take part in a 
variety of workshops during the morning and will then perform their dance to the other schools 
during the afternoon. 
 

Maths Open Morning (01/04/20, 9am to 10am) 
Please join us this morning to see how we teach mathematics. 
 

QEGS: KS2 Dance Festival (02/04/20) 
Our Meadow Class pupils from both schools will spend the day at QEGS. They will take part in a 
variety of workshops during the morning and will then perform their dance to the other schools 
during the afternoon. 
 

School closes for half term – 3:30pm on 03/04/20 
School reopens for the summer term – 8:55am on 20/04/20 
 

Mrs Bosley’s Plan  
This is the plan for this half term.  Please remember that if you would like to speak to me when I 
am at the other school, you can contact a member of staff to see if they are able to help or ask 
staff to contact me so that I can contact you.   

 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

02/03/20 LLPS MMPS LLPS MMPS LLPS 

09/03/20 MMPS LLPS MMPS LLPS MMPS 

16/03/20 LLPS MMPS LLPS MMPS LLPS 

23/03/20 Work at home LLPS MMPS LLPS MMPS 

30/03/20 LLPS MMPS LLPS MMPS LLPS 

Easter Holiday 

20/04/20 LLPS MMPS LLPS MMPS LLPS 

27/04/20 MMPS LLPS MMPS LLPS MMPS 
 

 

Kind regards 

 

Teresa Bosley 

Head Teacher 



 

 

Marston Montgomery Primary School 
 

Marston Montgomery End of Summer Ball 
A huge thank you to the Ball Committee (Mark, Rob and Will) who have given school a cheque 
for an amazing £1,300 from the 2019 Summer Ball.  Thank you also to all those who supported 
this event and helped them to raise such an amazing amount. 
 
Date for your diary – The Marston Montgomery End of Summer Ball is on Saturday 12th 
September 2020. Remember to put the date in your diary. 
 

Marston Montgomery – Events in February 

Marston Tots 
Each week we welcome our tots in to school and they work alongside our Garden Class 
children. This is a super part of our transition arrangements as the children are building 
relationships with other children and staff. 
 

Community Lunch (19/02/20 at 12pm) 
Today we welcomed over 15 people from our local community to enjoy another of Mrs 
Charlesworth’s delicious roast dinners. 
 

Marston Montgomery – Events in March 

Marston Tots 
Parents, carers, grandparents with pre-school children are welcome to join us for our Tots 
session on a Friday morning (9:15am – 11:15am). 
 
March – 6th, 13th, 20th, 27th 
 

Marston Tots 
Parents, carers, grandparents with pre-school children are welcome to join us for our Tots 
session on a Friday morning (9:15am – 11:15am). 
 
March – 6th, 13th, 20th, 27th 
April – 3rd  
 

Swimming 
The Meadow Class will swim on a Monday afternoon this term.  The children will need to bring a 
swimming costume / trunks and towel.  They may bring goggles if they wish. 
 
The dates for swimming are – 
March – 2nd, 9th, 16th, 23rd, 30th  
 
If you would like to volunteer to go with us, please speak to Mrs Lovett. 
 
Our Year 5 pupils have now completed their booster sessions. Year 6 pupils will now receive 
their booster sessions with Mrs Thomas. 
 
Year 6 will receive booster sessions on – March – 2nd, 9th, 16th, 23rd and will not swim on 
these days. 
 

ON MONDAY 30TH MARCH ALL MEADOW CLASS PUPILS WILL SWIM. 
 

  



FOMM: Easter Bingo (19/03/20 at 3:30pm) 
Look out for more information from FOMM to follow. 
 

Village Event: Family Fun Evening (08/03/20) 
If you would like tickets for this event please ask a member of the Village Hall Committee. 
 

Community Lunch (25/03/20 at 12pm) 
Mrs Charlesworth will once again be cooking a delicious roast for members of our community. 
 

Parents’ Evening (25/03/20, 3:30pm to 6:30pm) 
Look out for letter to choose your slot for parents’ evening this term. 
 

 

 


